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The Big Questions BBC1’s topical ethical debate show is now looking for 
audience members for series eleven. We will be broadcasting from 
Northumbria University Student Union on the Sunday, 28th January 2018 and 
we would like to invite you to be part of the audience. This show will be filmed 
live from the venue. 
 
The Big Questions is the BBC’s flagship ethical and moral debate programme. It 
is hosted by the experienced television and radio presenter Nicky Campbell, 
and airs on Sunday mornings from 10am-11am and from locations all around 
the country. The show addresses tricky moral questions facing the nation 
today, consulting front row experts and a select studio audience. Beliefs, 
informed opinions and personal stories are all aired during three lively 
debates.  
 
As an audience member, you may get the chance to contribute to the 
discussions yourself, although due to the number of people in the audience we 
can’t guarantee this. 
 
If you’d like a seat in our audience, please contact the casting team, making 
sure to leave a contact phone number.  
 
You can reach the casting team on audiencetbq@mentorn.tv 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 


